
About the new group

What you need to do

Would you like to involve the members of the new
Diversity in Research Group in your research?

This patient and public involvement (PPI) group now has 22 members, with diverse
characteristics (gender, age, ethnicity, faith and health conditions). 

Refugees and asylum seekers

Prisons

Homelessness

Black African, Asian, and 
Caribbean communities

LGBTQ+ community

Mental and Physical
health conditions

Neurodiversity Older people

Education and libraries

Parents and carers,
including young parents

If you’re interested in working with 7-8 group members in 2025, please fill out the below form
by Friday 10 January. The Oxford and Oxford Health BRCs will fund the involvement.

Use the form to provide a short
summary (100-200 words) of your
project. 

Meet the group up to 4 times
during 2025. Meetings should be
approximately 1-1.5 hours.
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Provide feedback on how the group’s
involvement helped/affected your
project.3

If you have any questions, please contact Rachel Taylor (rachel.taylor@ouh.nhs.uk)
or Cora Reilly McGeown (cora.reillymcgeown@oxfordhealth.nhs.uk)?

Local football clubs

Access the form:
https://forms.office.com/e/zrSa9n6gby

Children and young people

The members have experience with a wide range of community groups and organisations
supporting the following:

https://forms.office.com/e/zrSa9n6gby

